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TIME: 
PLACE: 

PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
. WORK SESSION MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 18, 1989 

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers Bernard Samples 

Brooks Compton 
Sally Beals 
J. V. Stone 
Jeffrey Siler 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Michael Haverland 

Mayor Heintz advised that the Mayors and Managers 
Association, Montgomery County, has recommended that Beggars 
Night be held on Monday, October 30, 1989 between 6:00 P.M. and 
8:00 P.M. Council concurred with this recommendation. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the one Bid received for the Black Oak 
Drive Storm Sewer Improvements 1989. He recommended that the Bid 
from Pyper Construction Company, Centerville, Ohio, in the amount 
of $41,375.00 be accepted. 

Mr. Kenning announced the employment of Adrienne Saint­
Pierre to serve as curator of the Walton House Museum. Ms. 
Saint-Pierre will begin her employment on October 9, 1989. 

Mr. Kenning advised that Mr. Thomas Stolz has agreed with 
the alternative proposed by City Council - the construction of a 
patio type deck to serve as a stage for the Amphitheater in the 
Leonard E. Stubbs Memorial Park. 

Mayor Heintz advised that she is moving forward with 
appointments to the Americana Festival Board. 

Mr. Samples suggested that Council proceed with discussion 
concerning prohibiting picketing in residential neighborhoods in 
Centerville. 

) 

~~~,_ _o.o , 
Marilyn J. 'M'cLaugh~-­
Clerk of Council 


